From:

To: DCAdmin

 Subject:
 Planning Reference 2020/93308

 Date:
 08 December 2020 17:53:08

Dear Sir/Madam.

Im writing this email as a very keen supporter for the proposed Lidl supermarket on the former spotted cow pub site on New Hey Road. Here at Salendine nook we as residents have no other choice of shop's its Sainsbury's and that's all or the petrol station shop again very expensive.

the majority of my neighbours are elderly and sometimes especially this year, It's been difficult to get to other shops and financially for myself, i can't work and my nearest other choice of shopping is in Huddersfield town a good 20 min bus ride and as good as Sainsbury's is, it's not the cheapest of supermarket's when on a strict budget or limited income.

We are Not saturated with abundance of shops and Lidl being built won't affect Sainsbury's at all, Sainsbury's won't leave Salendine nook.

To read that 90% of resident's support this project dose not suprise me one bit, It will also add much needed job's to the area which is a good point.

So i ask that this project be given the go ahead.

Yours